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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 9:49 AM
To: Jennifer Crawford; Hong Wang; Melinda Watts; Robert Graves
Cc: Adam Teitzman
Subject: RE: Revision to MCD requested

Thank you, Jennifer and Hong. 
 
Robert and Melinda, just an FYI, the utilities for Docket 20190185-WS has also been updated to 
reflect LLC rather than L.L.C. 
 
Have a good day! 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Hong Wang  
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 4:16 PM 
To: Jennifer Crawford 
Cc: Adam Teitzman; Dorothy Menasco; Melinda Watts; Robert Graves 
Subject: RE: Revision to MCD requested 
 
Done. 
 
From: Jennifer Crawford  
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 4:12 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Adam Teitzman; Hong Wang; Melinda Watts; Robert Graves 
Subject: Revision to MCD requested 
 
Per Order PSC-2019-0154-FOF-WS, please revise South Sumter Utility Company L.L.C. to South Sumter Utility Company 
LLC in the Master Commission Directory (MCD).  Thank you! 
 




